
Invitation to Showcase Your Projects at the 

Annual Science Fair 

Dear Students, 

We are excited to announce the upcoming Annual Science Fair, where you will have the 

opportunity to showcase your innovative projects and experiments. This is a great chance for you 

to demonstrate your hard work and creativity! 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

Location: School Auditorium 

Please prepare a project that reflects your interests and scientific inquiry. Each participant will be 

provided with a table to display their work. Prizes will be awarded for outstanding projects! 

If you are interested in participating, please RSVP by March 1, 2024, with your project title and 

a brief description. 

Looking forward to a day of science and discovery! 

Best regards, 

The Science Fair Committee 


